Metropolitan Housing Trust Ltd / Metropolitan Funding PLC

Metropolitan Housing Trust (MHT), trading as MTVH, announces appointment of new
Chief Financial Officer (CFO)

MTVH is pleased to announce the appointment of Duncan Brown as its new CFO. Duncan
will assume the responsibilities of CFO from 1 August, immediately after the retirement of lan
Johnson, the current CFO.

Duncan Brown is currently CFO of Vivid Housing and brings experience gained from a
career of senior finance roles in the HA sector.

Mel Barrett, Chief Executive of MTVH said: “Strong finances are the foundation for achieving
our mission to provide people with decent homes and the chance to live well. Duncan’s track
record in delivering financial resilience, unlocking funding at scale, and supporting strategic
development aligns powerfully with our ambitions for the years ahead. My colleagues and |
look forward to working closely with Duncan to realise the potential of the additional funding
announced in the government’s spring Spending Review and deliver the new affordable
homes that can help solve the housing crisis. ”

Enquiries

Please contact Donald McKenzie, Director of Corporate Finance, on 07738 714126 or at
donald.mckenzie@mtvh.co.uk

This information for investors is also available on our website:

https://www.mtvh.co.uk/about-us/investors/
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